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In regards to the proposed gas plant,

We are decades past the point where such half-measures towards a liveable future will be anywhere near enough.
Now is the time for drastic change. Reject the gas plant, and invest in sustainable energy sources that will allow our
world to function in the years ahead.

-Andrew Duffy, 3rd year undergrad at Ohio State
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